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{h RE M ED
Mr. John J. Linehan, Section Leader

-fUranium Mill Licensing Section
Division of Fuel Cycle & Material Safety -6
7915 Eastern Avenue M 2 41980 > .

'

\ gSilver Springs, MD 20906 u. s. n %-

RE: Request for Addition Information
OMay 22, 1980

,

Dear John: )
This letter is in response to your request for additional information
to our " Supplement to Environmental Report - Subsurface Tailings
Disposal".

The date for submittal nf the additional information cannot be met.
FAP has awaited your written request before approving a specific
work program by Kaiser Engineers and Dames & Moore. It has been
estimated by our consultants that geotechnical work programs will
require 26-29 weeks. This means approximately December 1980. FAP
will make every effort to complete this program more rapidly but
we cannot commit to an earlier date at this time.

You will be contacted periodically in order to keep you informed
of our progress. Our consultants will also be commissioned to
respond to the ORNL questions as quickly as possible after receipt.

Yours truly,
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